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Editor's note: In this report, we use the term English
language learners (ELL). Immigration, language and culture
have been the focus of policy debates since.
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While immigration is a federal issue, integrating immigrants
and bringing them . Among the most popular anti-immigrant
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Especially when such language comes right after a new
immigration policy that instructs border guards to separate
children from their parents.
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Cecilia Muñoz, a longtime immigrant rights advocate who served
as President Barack Obama's domestic policy adviser, calls
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Report a problem or mistake on this page. Census data relies
on a variety of different national surveys to provide a view
of American households where English is spoken to varying
degrees. While some cities have embraced the change, more work
remains.
LearningEnglishremainsanimportanttoolforimmigrantstogaintheopport
Department of Education data shows this segment of the
public-school population is steadily climbing. June 20,
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NewcomersshouldbeabletofunctionindependentlyinDutchsocietyasquick
central issue in this new integration policy was education.
Unlike the WIN, this act, which imposes the duty to integrate,
is not only aimed at new arrivals but also at oldcomers, who
have already lived in the country for a couple of years, but

who have not completely integrated or participated in Dutch
society, due to their insufficient knowledge of the Dutch
language and society.
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